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Official Notice of Cancellation 
 

 
Please note that the Delavan Lake Sanitary District Regular January Commission meeting which had been 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 19th, 2022 at 9:00 A.M. in the Meeting Room at the District 
Headquarters has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Posted January 14, 2022 
 
 
 
Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the Americans with Disabilities Act that requires the meeting or 
materials to be in an accessible location or format must contact the Delavan Lake Sanitary District, 2990 South County Road F, 
Delavan, Wisconsin at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to the commencement of the meeting so that necessary arrangements 
can be made to accommodate the request. 
 
 
 

 

The Delavan Lake Sanitary District is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


